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Broadcast Date: January 3, 2013 Bulletin #: K-01-13 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Mandatory Statewide Agreement No. 1-12-65-50 for Primary Pharmaceutical 
 Wholesaler Bulk Pharmaceutical Distribution  

This Broadcast announces the Primary Pharmaceutical Wholesaler Agreement for Bulk  
Pharmaceutical Distribution with AmerisourceBergen Drug Company (ABDC),  
Agreement No. 1-12-65-50, has been secured in accordance with Government Code §§ 
14977-14982.  The term of this Agreement is December 24, 2012, through March 31, 
2016. 
  
This Agreement has Confidential Pricing.  In order to purchase pharmaceuticals through 
this Agreement, each Purchaser (as listed on Exhibit C of the Agreement) has agreed not 
to disclose the Cost of Goods through signature of a Non-Disclosure Agreement.  For 
specific information on who has made this commitment on each Purchaser's behalf, please 
contact Mary Anne Selvage as noted below. 
  
Payment Terms 
  
Participating Entities shall select payment terms, as represented in Exhibit H, Cost of 
Goods of the Agreement, by written notice to AmerisourceBergen.  If a Facility does not 
select a payment option, ABDC will bill the Participating Entity on 20-day payment (net) 
terms until otherwise notified by the Facility. 

Complete User Instructions will be sent to the pharmacies. Should you require an 
additional copy of the User Instructions, please contact Mary Anne Selvage. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

Mary Anne Selvage 
(916) 375-4346 

Maryanne.selvage@dgs.ca.gov 
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